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On January 18, 2017, during the Tulsa Regional Chamber Meeting, outgoing Chairman Jeff Dunn,
recognized Hall Estill with the “2016 Chairman’s Award.” The award was presented to recognize the
contributions Hall Estill has provided to the Chamber over the past 6 years as legal counsel for the
organization. They especially thanked Angelyn L. Dale, Sarah E. Hansel and Stephanie T. Gentry for their
tireless work on behalf of the Chamber. We would also like to recognize Clive A. Seymour for his work on
Chamber matters. 

Pictured left to right are: Mike Neal, President & CEO of the Tulsa Regional Chamber; Stephanie T. Gentry,
former Hall Estill Special Counsel, Michael D. Cooke of Hall Estill and Angelyn L. Dale, former Hall
Estill Shareholder, as well as Jeff Dunn, outgoing Chair of the Tulsa Regional Chamber. 
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